

HELLO!FROM FOO MEE HAR

Dear residents of Ayer Rajah,

I am pleased to announce the completion of two new enhancements in our estate.

- 1. New Linkway from Blk 30 to 63A Teban Gardens Road
- 2. New Covered Linkway from Blk 32 to 64 Teban Gardens Road

These two covered linkways will provide shelter during rainy days. These enhancements were direct result of your feedback to me, so please do let me know how what other improvements you would like to see in our estate and I will look into them.

In recent months, I have also spoken in Parliament about-

- Climate Change and Green Economy
- Budget 2022
- Fiscal Discipline and Infrastructure Spending
- Strengthening Accountability and Governance
- Fostering Social Cohesion
- Continuing training and education
- Innovation for the green economy

The easing of COVID-19 Safe Management Measures has enabled many activities to resume. I have resumed physical Meet-the-People sessions at Ayer Rajah, and look forward to meeting more of you in upcoming in-person community events too!

Stay well, stay healthy and together, let's make Ayer Rajah our Best Home!

Foo Mee Har MP for West Coast GRC

MP for West Coast GRC Ayer Rajah-Gek Poh Division





Scan to read more!